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Avon Park Fire Department

Joseph P. Trainor
Fire Chief
(813) 453-6557

August 18, 199%

To Whom It May Concern

FROM:

Joseph P. Trainor, Fire Chief

SUBJECT: Hazard Abatements at Florida Tire Terminal

Please find attached to this memo an overview of the above
listed property. The prime requistite of this department is to
maintain a serieg of 8' aisles at this facility; which enables us
to effectively sustain a suppression effort. The constant
maintenance {keeping the aisles unencumbered with tires) is
imperative in whether this facility is termed hazardous to the
surrounding properties or not. I have spoken with Mr. Robert

Reisig

concerning the aisles as well as some additional fire

extinguishers and he has agreed to make the necessary changes.

This

department has always enjoyed a cooperative relationship

with Mr. Reigig during my s5ix plus vears as the Fire Chief.

Should any questions arise as the result of this memo, please
feel free t¢ contact me at 941-453-56557.

Sincerely,

Flre

ph P.
Chief

Trainor

98 South Delaney Avenue o Avon Park, Florida 33825
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